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HAPPY HOLIDAYS

ARE YOU A CCC MEMBER?

WHAT'S INSIDE

Bunker updates, event news

and Clubhouse updates! 

Read our newsletter for more updates.

Find us on:

       @LoyalistGolfCC

       @loyalistgolfandcountryclub
       

       @loyalistgolfcourse

       @loyalistcountryclub

www.loyalistcc.com

Don't miss out on our e-mails! If you haven't yet, sign-
up for our weekly emails and marketing info. We
share important updates, ProShop tournaments plus
specials and our upcoming events!

A Message from the 
Superintendent

Letter from the Operations
Manager

ProShop News

Note from the
Administration Office

Food & Beverage Bulletin

CCC Updates
and 

Clubhouse Information

Loyalist Country Club
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FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT

Wishing everyone a wonderful holiday season from the maintenance department.

 We hope everyone had a great 2023 season as we are already looking forward to
next season. 

As many of you have seen or heard we have started a renovation to all of the bunkers
on the golf course. At this point the construction crew from Golf Shape has cleaned

out all of the old sand from the bunkers and restored them to their original shape. At
this moment they are beginning to remove the existing drainage and replace it with

new, this will help tremendously when experiencing heavy rainfall. 

Once they have completed the drainage the crew will begin to move new sand into
the bunkers. We decided to use the same sand as the couple bunkers that were

renovated this past summer. We are also having some drainage work done on a few
of the approaches on the course, which will help in the playability of these areas. We

are looking forward to showcasing the new and improved bunkers and drainage
areas for everyone next season and will continue to update everyone on the progress.

Look forward to seeing everyone come 2024. 

Josh Whalen 
Superintendent
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LETTER FROM THE OPERATIONS MANAGER

As we bid farewell to another fantastic year at
Loyalist Country Club, I wanted to take a moment

to express my sincere gratitude to every one of you
for making 2023 such a memorable year. 

Your unwavering support and commitment to our
community and the Club has truly made a

difference.  I am thrilled to reflect on the incredible
experiences from 2023!

This year has been filled with exciting events, tournaments, and countless rounds
of golf that have brought us together as a community. Whether you're a local

member who frequents the course regularly or one of our members who migrates
south for the winter, your presence and passion for the Club have contributed to

the vibrant and welcoming atmosphere.

I am thrilled to embark on this exciting journey as the new Operations Manager at
the Club. As I step into this role, I am eager to contribute to the club's legacy.

With a deep appreciation for the unique blend of recreation, camaraderie, and
leisure that defines our club, I am committed to upholding the high standards that

make Loyalist Golf and Country Club a premier destination for both the local and
our golfing community.

Together, let's create the next chapter of success and enjoyment in the rich
tapestry of  Loyalist Golf and Country Club.

Looking ahead to the upcoming year, we are excited about the possibilities and
opportunities that await us. May 2024 bring you great happiness, good health, and

plenty of birdies on the golf course!

Wishing you and your loved ones a joyful holiday season and a Happy New Year. 

Thank you once again for being an integral part of the Loyalist family. Here's to
another fantastic year in 2024!

Nekita Pilz
Operations Manager



Happy Holidays from the ProShop team. 

Our Loyalist Hoodie sale was a great success and all those who purchased a
Hoodie can now pick them up in the ProShop. 

We did bring in a few extra, some 1/4 zip sweaters, and we also have gift cards for
those looking to add some last-minute holiday gifts. 

The ProShop is open on Mondays from 8am -4pm throughout the winter and you
can also book an appointment by emailing Austin@loyalistcc.com. 

For those travelling south, safe travels, enjoy the weather and hopefully some
good golfing! 

We hope everyone has a great winter with their family and friends.

Best Regards, 

- ProShop Team
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PROSHOP NEWS

NOTE FROM THE
ADMINISTRATION OFFICE

As winter blankets the golf course in a layer of snow, we thank every one of
you for another wonderful season at Loyalist Country Club. 

The enthusiasm, sportsmanship, and joy everyone brings are what make this
community vibrant. A warm welcome to all of our new CCC members who
have joined the Loyalist family, we are thrilled to have you with us, and look

forward to many memorable moments for seasons to come!

 Warmest wishes for a joyful holiday season and a happy new year!

Administrator, Evan VanZuylen 

mailto:Austin@loyalistcc.com
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FOOD & BEVERAGE
BULLETIN 

From Food & Beverage

The calendar year is coming to a close and we'd like to take this opportunity to
thank you all for another great year at the club.

 The seasonal decorations look beautiful around the clubhouse. A special thanks
to the decor committee who always do an amazing job in ensuring every detail is

not overlooked. 

As we get near the holidays and New Year celebrations, we wanted to remind
you that a great and fun evening has been planned for New Year's Eve. The initial
response has been very promising and we are hoping to have a great turnout. If

you have not already done so, get a table together and get ready to welcome
2024! 

Do not wait until the last minute, plan and give yourself a break.

In the weeks and months ahead, we look forward to seeing those of you who
chose not to flee the Canadian winter for warmer climates. To our snowbirds, safe

travels and good health in the months ahead - We look forward to welcoming
you back in the Spring.

Happy Holidays & Safe & Healthy 2024! 

Continue to make Loyalist a special part of your life.

 Your Food & Beverage Team

HEAD OVER TO THE CCC MEMBERSPACE!
On www.loyalistcc.com we created a page just for CCC
members! This space is for updates and info directly for CCC
only. It's a great spot to keep an eye out for news releases.

Members can use this space to mention upcoming activities
and information for Club gatherings!
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CONTACT INFORMATION:

KAITLIN NEWSLETTER

Box 10, 1 Loyalist Blvd. Bath, ON K0H 1G0

Admin: 613-352-5152 ext. 210

ProShop 613-352-5152 ext. 212

Bar & Restaurant: 613-352-5152 ext. 215

Events: 613-352-5152 ext.214

Fax: 613-352-5154

In the event you missed it, Kaitlin
Corporation released their

newsletter with the new Clubhouse
Addition Information last month! 

A link is available on the website to
view the Newsletter for only a

limited time.

OUR UPCOMING 2024 EVENTS WILL BE RELEASED SOON! 
STAY ALERT BY FOLLOWING OUR SOCIAL MEDIA OR VISITING THE WEBSITE.

CC Newsletter is published by: 
Loyalist Country Club

Editor: Nekita Pilz
Issue Contributors:

Josh Whalen
Nekita Pilz

Austin James
Geoff James

Evan VanZuylen
Mauricio Alfaro

CCC MEMBER UPDATES & INFORMATION

Happy Holidays to the CCC Members and Community! 

Wishing everyone a happy and safe time celebrating this season.  
Reminder that the Clubhouse is closed starting December 20th at 1:00 pm.

Re-opening on January 2nd  with new building hours of 8:00 am to 4:00 pm.

The Clubhouse Administration Office will remain open during January 2024. Hours will be 10am to
2pm Monday to Friday.

CCC Membership Annual Dues for 2024 have a deadline of January 29, 2024. Find the forms on the
CCC Memberspace Page on the website. For additional information email: admin@loyalistcc.com.

We want to also give a quick thank you to the holiday magic makers this year! 
The Decorating Committee did an amazing job transforming the Clubhouse. We were also happy
to see the generosity for the Bath Lions Club Toy Drive during our Pub Night on December 1, 2023. 

A very big Thank you to everyone. 




